
Oppose SB 977-1 because it would allow the default taking of a citizen’s property 

right while stripping away the property holder’s access to effectual redress by 

creating a lop-sided legal process. 

 

I am sick and tired of no basis or grit under their belt making  decision what is best 

for ranchers, farmers GENERAL PUBLIC INDIVIDUALS . Time to cut loose the 

mavericks and get some real legislatures in the saddle.  

 

VOTE NO ON SB 977-1 

 

 

Thank you for a wise decision, 

 

 

Dave W. Benthin 

La Pine, OR  97739 

 

 

541-325-2257 

 


